
Monday 16th September School clubs start this week 
6F and 6M Year Ahead meeting, 3.25pm 

Tuesday 17th September  

Wednesday 18th September 1M and 1W Year Ahead meeting, 3.15pm 

Thursday 19th September 2G and 2R Year Ahead meeting, 3.15pm 

Friday 20th September Year 3 Stone Age Shelter Building, 9-10.30am – parents 
welcome 
6F Collective Worship 

Monday 23rd September Winter lunch menu issued this week, please complete and 
return (starts from 29th October) 
5L and 5T Year Ahead meeting, 3.25pm 

Tuesday 24th September Ash and Cherry Year Ahead meeting, 3.15pm 

Wednesday 25th September  

Thursday 26th September  

Friday 27th September 4C Collective Worship, arrive at 2.40pm 

Monday 30th September  

Tuesday 1st October  

Wednesday 2nd October  

Thursday 3rd October American Diner Day, please return slip to book a lunch 

Friday 4th October 4M Collective Worship, arrive at 2.40pm 

Monday 7th October  

Tuesday 8th October  

Wednesday 9th October  

Thursday 10th October  

Friday 11th October 5L Collective Worship, arrive at 2.40pm 

Monday 14th October  

Tuesday 15th October Year 2 Learning Journey Celebration and Topic Planning, 2.30-
3.05pm – parent welcome 

Wednesday 16th October  

Thursday 17th October Year 1 Junk Modelling, 1.45pm – parents welcome 
Year 5 Cooking a Biscuit from your own culture, 9am – 
parents welcome 
Harvest Festival (CHILDREN ONLY), 2.30pm 

Friday 18th October Year 6 cooking carrot cookies, 9am – parents welcome 
3K Collective Worship, arrive at 2.40pm 
Term 1 ends 

Monday 28th October Staff Training Day 

Tuesday 29th October Term 2 begins 
Bikeability Week Year 5 and 6 (Tuesday – Friday) 

 

School terms dates and other information are detailed on the school website 
www.bishopking.org.uk 

Family holidays and routine medical check-ups should be arranged outside of school time. 

 
 

 
                                
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

Bishop King Church of England  
Primary School 

 

 

 
 Dream big. Love God. Live well. 

                                             If any adult has concerns about the welfare of  
      any child, they have a responsibility to contact 

 

The Children’s Customer Service Centre: 01522 782111. 

Further advice can be obtained from Mrs Henry: 01522 880094. 

Welfare Concerns 

Newsletter September 2019 

Dates for your Diary 

 

http://www.bishopking.org.uk/


 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

Please ensure we hold 2 contact phone numbers 
for each child so we can reach you in an emergency. 
Also it is useful to have an email address to send 
you letters and information. 
Please see the office to update your details. 

 
 

Parents can park at Lincoln City Football Club 
when bringing and collecting children from school.  
(Please use the Playzone end of the LCFC car park). 
We appreciate the support of our neighbours in 
providing this facility. 

Car Parking 

 
  
 

The next Friends’ coffee morning is on  
Friday 4th October, 9-10am and then   
on the first Friday of each month. 
All are welcome to attend, and 
please sign in at the school office. 

 

 

 
Please label all uniform and other items being brought 
to school.  Lost items can then be returned to pupils. 
We have a good selection of pre-loved uniform items 
available, come and have a look at the clothes rails in the 
school office, any donation amount is welcome. 
 

 

 
Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Football KS2 
3:30-4.30 

Hockey KS2 
3:30-4:30 

Multi-skills KS1 
3:15-4:15 

Cross country KS2 
3:30-4:30 

Football KS1 
3:15-4:15 

Football Team 
3:30-4:30 

Netball Yr 5/6 
3:30-4:30 

Mixed sports clubs KS2 
3:30-4:30 

Reading club Yr 5/6 
1:00-1:30 

Homework club LKS2 
3:30-4.00 

Cookery club LKS2 
3:30-4:30 

Music Man KS1 
3:15-4:15 

Nurture (targeted pupils) 
3:30-4:30 

 
 

 
 

Netball club Yr 3/4 
3:30-4:30 

Choir KS1 
12:15-12:50 

Monopoly club KS2 
3:30-4:15 

 
 

 
 

Sketching club KS2  
3:30-4:30 

 
 

Choir KS2 
3:30-4:15 

 
 

 

Yoga KS1 
12:30-1.00 

    

 
 
 

Held on site every Tuesday 10am – midday. 
Ideal for non-English speakers and those who wish to 
improve their conversational language. 
No booking required, just come along on the day. 
 

 
 

Last week’s attendance (9-13 September) = 95% 
Our target is 100% attendance 

Please work with us to achieve this level. 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

Welcome to our new academic year. 
 

We particularly welcome our new pupils and parents who have joined us this term. The children have settled 
well into their new classes and are showing excellent learning behaviours.  We also welcome our two new 
class teachers: Mrs. Gibson (Y2), and Miss McCann (Y1) who will be teaching in Year One while Mrs Adlington 
is on maternity leave. 

 

All class teachers are holding ‘Year Ahead’ meetings this month to ensure you are well informed about your 
child’s learning and about events happening across the year. The information will also be e-mailed to parents, 
just in case you are unable to attend. If you don’t have an e-mail address, please ask at the office for a hard 
copy of this information. 
 

We have a fabulous range of BK clubs starting this week. If your child hasn’t signed up yet, it isn’t too late to 
do so – there are clubs for all ages. Please note that there is no cost for any clubs run by our school staff. If 

you would like your child to attend the Lincoln City After-School Club, there is a daily charge. 
 

We have lots of activities planned across the school, to support our new curriculum, and I am looking forward 
to an exciting year ahead. 
 

Yours faithfully, 
Mrs. H. Wheatley M.A. 
 
 

 

 

 

 

School Clubs – please collect children from the Hall  

Conversation Club Attendance 

Uniform / Lost Property Parent Phone and Email 
Information 

Friends of BK School 

  

 


